
 
May 10, 2024  

 
 
The Honorable Tom Cole   
Chair      
Committee on Appropriations   
U.S. House of Representatives  
Washington, D.C. 20515  

 
 
The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro  
Ranking Member  
Committee on Appropriations   
U.S. House of Representatives  
Washington, D.C. 20515  

  

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro,  
 

I am requesting funding for the Street Action Network Crime and Violence Prevention Program in 

fiscal year 2025. The entity to receive funding for this project is Justice Innovation Inc. located at 

520 8th Ave, 18th Fl, New York, NY 10018. The funding will be used to support a network that 

directly responds to Byrne Justice Grant priorities by addressing violent crime and enhancing the 

effectiveness of law enforcement through direct programming to street-involved individuals. This 

project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it creates evidence-based strategies for violent 

crime desistance among those at greatest risk of experiencing and perpetrating it. The project will 

also support the relationship between community and law enforcement.   
 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is consistent with purposes authorized 

in section 501 of the Omnibus Crime Control and Safe Streets Act of 1968 (34  

U.S.C. § 10152). 
 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate   

family.  

  

Sincerely,  

  

  

Dan Goldman 

Member of Congress 

 


